

"Providing children and families with safety, stability and belonging"



Pathways Family Services

Foster Care News

www.pathwaysfamilyservices.com e-mail: general@pathwaysfamilyservices.com

February 2022

Volume 26, Issue 6



Pathways Office will be closed Monday, February 21st for Family Day. Contact the on-call phone with any emergencies.

Training Reminder

A reminder to all foster parents, if you haven't done so already, please update your email information on OLE. As of August 31, 2021, all caregivers were required to each have their own email



address in order to access the Regional online training. Additionally, all Regional online training can only be accessed by a laptop or desktop computer, as the programs used are not compatible with tablets and phones. If you have any questions or concerns, please connect with Kristen by phone or email training@pathwaysfamilyservices.com.

Save the Dates

In-Services:

Wednesday, January 26th

Times and Topics TBA. Zoom information will be forthcoming

CoP:

February 15th at 1:30 February 17th at 6:30

Topics TBA. Zoom information will be forthcoming

Indigenous Languages Corner



Cree

house
wâskahikan
wah SKY kin

restaurant **mîcisowikamik** meet SO kah mik

library
ayamihcikewikamik
eye meet skee YO kah mik

Pronunciations are approximate. To hear a language spoken and for access to more words, download a language app to a tablet or smart phone.

Apps used here are "Maskwacis Cree" and "Saulteaux."

Saulteaux

Sunday anamihē kīšikan ah numa ay KEY sikun

Monday iškwa anamihē kīšikan is kwa numay KEY sikun

Tuesday
nīso kīšikan
nee sah KFY sikun



Vehicle Registration Reminder:



Your vehicle registration will expire February 28, 2022 if the last name the vehicle is registered under begins with:

M (except ME) or Q

Year End Documents

New Contracts, blank Fire Drill Logs, and Sub-Delegations were emailed to all caregivers in December.

Please note the following:



- Both caregivers, please sign and return the <u>original</u> Contract ASAP (deadline was January 15, 2022). This can be dropped off, snail mailed (not emailed), or your FCSW can pick it up on a planned visit. A copy will be returned to you.
- The Fire Drill Log is for use in 2022. Please submit your 2021 logs ASAP (deadline was January 15, 2022). Thanks to those of you who have already submitted yours.
- A hard copy of the Sub-Delegation was snail mailed with your December 1 15 pay advice.
- Note that both the Contract and Sub-Delegation are good until December 31, 2023.

If you have not received these documents via email, please let your FCSW know ASAP. Thanks!

Pathways Family Services

6758 - 75 Street NW, Edmonton, AB, T6E 6T9 Business Line: 780-488-2444

Fax: 780-488-2603



February 2022

Su	n Mon	Tue	Wed		Thu	Fri	Sat
		1	2	3	4	5	
6	Direct Deposit Date	8	9	10	11	12	
13	14	Payroll Cutoff At Noon	16	17	18	19	
20	Family Day Office Closed	22	Direct Deposit Date	24	Child/Youth Health & Wellness Reports due for February Please send in a separate		ry
27	28 Payroll Cutoff At Noon				email	to your FCSW	